
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
AD-HOC CITIZENS PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Vallejo Ad-Hoc Citizens Public
Safety Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 29, 2012 has
been cancelled.

Further information may be obtained in the City Clerk's Office, 555 Santa Clara Street,
Vallejo, California.
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Dawn G. Abra amson, MMC
City Clerk

DATED: March 27, 2012
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